
 

 

 

INFORMATION 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Gary D. Greer 

  City Manager 

 

DATE:  April 7, 2015 

 

SUBJECT: Bid Award for the Reconstruction of a portion of Nestle Street to Estrada 

Concrete Company, LLC  

 

 

Fiscal Year 2014-2015 Capital Improvement Program, Non-bond funds provides for $95,937 

for the reconstruction of street, sidewalks, and drive approaches along Nestle Drive from 

Valley View to the north approximately 300 feet.  The revenues are from the Community 

Development Block Grant program (CDBG), a federal program administered through Dallas 

County.  On June 30, 2014 the City Council approved the submission of this project to Dallas 

County for approval and funding under the grant program 

 

On March 10, 2015, five bids were received and opened for the Nestle Drive reconstruction 

project, with all bids meeting specifications.  The low bid was received from Estrada 

Concrete Company, LLC in the amount of $102,661.  The contract time is forty-five (45) 

calendar days.  Estrada Concrete, LLC has submitted adequate qualifications and references, 

and has done similar work for the City. 

 

The water and sanitary sewer lines on Nestle Street are currently being renewed with the 

2014-15 Utility Replacement Project. 

 

Funds are available in the 2014-2015 Capital Improvement Program, Non-bond fund in the 

amount of $95,937 with the remaining amount ($6,724) being provided from the Public 

Works Streets 2014-2015 Operating budget. 

 

 

 

 



Possible Council Action: 

1. I move to approve Resolution No. 2015-033 awarding the bid for the reconstruction 

of Nestle Street to Estrada Concrete Company, LLC. 

2. I move to approve Resolution No. 2015-033 awarding the bid for the reconstruction 

of Nestle Street to Estrada Concrete Company, LLC with modification(s). 

3. I move to table the item or take no action. 


